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President Vicki David called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.  
  
Guests were welcomed.  
 
Rhonda Denny introduced our speaker, Jennifer Sampou. 
 
Quilt Related Announcements 
 
- Vicki David: Nominations for 2016 board: 
 President – Jim Jensen  Program Chair – Jan Nilsen 
 Vice President – Linda Hooper Program Chair Elect – Janice Rodgers 
 Treasurer – Phyllis Gallaway  Members @ Large: Jan Andrews, Sharon Fry, 
 Secretary – Becky Stanley            Joy McGoran, Helen Smith 
 Parliamentarian – Dianne Cheli 
 
- Vicki David – Valley Fire: Jan Nielsen is not here so if you have a quilt for the Valley Fire 
donations, give them to Vicki. We have scheduled a Quilt Fest for January 14 (2nd Thursday) to 
make quilts for the Valley Fire victims. Bring your own material/quilt tops to work with. When you 
donate a quilt we need all 3 layers, preferably completed. We will also be making pillowcases. 
There is a TSW on pillowcases on our website – click on Blog and look for it. 
 
- Carol Jarvis – Christmas party: Winter Wonderland theme. A collection for the Food Bank will 
take place. Dec 3 is the party date. We can set up a maximum of 16 tables so we ask that you 
sign up if you are coming. We are also asking for 16 hostesses who will provide a centerpiece of 
your choice for your table. See Carol to sign up to be a hostess. Hospitality will be sending 
around a sign up board for food. 
 
- Vicki David - Road to Ca. Quilt show: in Ontario Jan 22-25; cards w/info are in the hallway 
 
- Judy Mathieson – The Pointless Sisters: are featured in a show at the San Jose Museum of 
Quilts and Textiles which begins 11/6 with a reception on 11/8. An email with details will be sent 
out via Sharon Fry. 
 
- Phyllis Gallaway – the Craft Fair: has 9 members signed up to sell; bring your check book for 
Christmas shopping before and after the meeting. 
 
- Phyllis G – Retreat: 1 opening in August – see Phyllis. 
 
- Linda Hooper reminded participants to bring Mystery Quilt tops to the 11/5 meeting. Also, 
regarding the Tri-Guild Luncheon, new fabric and/or sewing notions are needed for baskets. 
 
Committee Reports 
 
Opportunity Quilt - Patricia Kearns: tickets are 10 for $5.00. The Petaluma Quilt Show is coming 
up and one or two more workers are needed for coverage during the day. See Patricia. 
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Programs – Rhonda Denny: next workshop with Vicki Johnson is a surface design workshop. A 
sample is at the back and supply lists are available. January’s workshop with Linda Ballard 
(sample in back) is open to 28. Precutting is required. The Rob Appell February workshop is 
now open for sign up.  
 
TSW – Janice Rodgers: The witch seasonal decoration TSW will take place today and tomorrow 
(at the L. Burbank Art & Garden Center) with Betty Upchurch. November 19’s TSW will be with 
Carol Behlke and will be a demonstration on the construction of a “take along sewing kit”. 
 
Sew-A-Row – Debby Bainbridge: these are due on 11/5. If you are interested in making starters 
for next year, give them to Genelle Voorhees. 
 
Community Quilts – Anne Dondero thanked everyone who makes quilts and turns them in to 
Susan Hazlewood. Vis-à-vis the Joann’s sale after ThanksgivingK.we do not need any flannel.  
Our last fifth Thursday work day will be on 10/29 at the LB Art & Garden Center. Come for the 
whole day or part of the day. 
 
Community Outreach – Mirna Estes – rec’d scarves which will go to the school and veterans. 
 
Library - Sharon reviewed new acquisitions. 
 

Name Tag Drawing:  approx. 79 were present; Mary Ann Hayre’s and Sharon Fry’s numbers 
were drawn. 
 
Final Announcements - Betty Upchurch: for purposes of the Valley Fire Victims, any size quilt is 
needed. 
 
Show & Tell 
 
Meeting adjourned at 12:20 a.m. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
    FINAL 

 
Norma Viglienzone 
Secretary  


